Dear Cinta Ramlan,

I hope you're doing well. My name is Gavin McCormack, and I'm a Grade 6 student at Pinkerton Primary School. I'm writing to share my concerns about rainforest protection and nature's well-being.

Rainforests are crucial for our planet, but they face serious threats from deforestation and harmful farming. We, as a community, should take action on a local level to protect these precious ecosystems.

At our school, we've already started some initiatives to help. We organize educational events to raise awareness about rainforests and their significance. We believe that by understanding their importance, more people will be inspired to join conservation efforts.

Tree-planting projects are another way we're contributing. We've planted trees in our school and nearby parks to absorb carbon dioxide and support a healthier environment.

Our school also promotes eco-friendly practices. We encourage recycling and have set up recycling bins throughout the school. We are working with local businesses to reduce single-use plastic and encourage sustainable practices.

I'd like to invite you to our school to discuss these initiatives further. Your support would be valuable in expanding our efforts to protect rainforests and nature on a larger scale.

Thank you for considering my letter. I'm looking forward to the possibility of meeting you in person to discuss these important matters.

Sincerely,

Gavin McCormack -Grade 6 Student - Pinkerton Primary School